
    The authors added the analysis of time series change of  the 

groundwater level measurements in revised manuscript and validated the 

water storage loss in NCP from some extent. The authors also compared 

the difference between the result in the manuscript and previous study. 

Furthermore, the reason why water mass loss trend from GRACE is 

different with GPS results has been explained carefully in the revised 

manuscript. In my opinion, the manuscript can be accepted and be 

published in this journal now. 


